
      Abington Public Library 

            The Wales Room 

   Board of Library Trustees—Personnel Sub-Committee 
 

On Thursday, January 19, 2012 at 7:00 P.M. the Personnel Subcommittee of the Board of 

Library Trustees met to discuss the Town Personnel By-Law revisions.  Present were 

Henry DiCarlo, Will Adamczyk, and Betty Henderson.  Library Director Deborah 

Grimmett was also present.  The sub-committee meeting was adjourned at 9:10 P.M. 


